Dear Family and Friends,
On behalf of my team and myself, I would like to sincerely thank each one of you for trusting us with your and your family’s oral care needs.   We are truly here to serve you, your family and the community with the best service possible.  The reason for this letter is to inform you of an exciting new step for, your office, Today’s Dentistry.
Sometime in June, we plan to move our office to 1526 Siskiyou Blvd. in Ashland.  Some of you may have noticed our logo hanging in the window.  The decision to move was not an easy one as our cute house does provide a sense of uniqueness and comfort to everyone.  However, the challenges of our current facility are making it difficult to deliver the quality of service we want to provide. After discussing this situation with the entire team, we decided it is in our best interest to move in order to keep the quality of our service to you at the highest level.
Here are some of the benefits you will notice in our new location:

Convenient parking

Handicapped accessibility

Bus Stop accessibility

Increased patient privacy

Unique and warm atmosphere

Now and in the future, you will always be able to count on Today’s Dentistry to provide you with state of the art dental care delivered in a relaxed environment.  We will continue to strive to provide you with the most comfortable and personalized care possible.   

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Daniel T. Marut, D.M.D

